
Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in good spirits. As Dental Assistant Week approaches, I wanted 
to propose an idea to celebrate and show appreciation for our dedicated dental assistants. 

Considering our hard work and commitment to the practice, I suggest gifting each dental 
assistant with a membership to the American Dental Assistants Association (ADAA). 
Membership in the ADAA offers a multitude of benefits, including access to valuable 
resources, networking opportunities, and professional development programs tailored 
specifically for dental assistants. By providing them with this membership, you not only 
acknowledge our contributions but also invest in our ongoing growth and development 
within the field. 

I believe that this gift would not only be well-received but also serve as a token of our 
gratitude for their dedication to our practice. Thank you for considering this suggestion. 

ADAA now offers a 25% discount on membership for early-career dental assistants and 
professionals during DARW2024. This is a great time to join! 

Best regards,  

[Your name] 

  

 


